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April 3, 2023: Today the WDNR folks were out again putting in Sonic tags into some more
‘walleyes they got from the nets on the South Shore. The attached photos of Adam Nickle, Scott
Bunde and Jon Hoffman putting in the tags. Also shown are the Sonic tag and the orange loop
tag that will identify the walleye as a sonic tagged fish. | have attached the summary of the
process and how to report the fish to the WDNR. We will be starting milking the walleye at the
hatchery tomorrow at 9 AM if you wish to come down to watch or help. Any assistance is much
appreciated. Paul Gettelman

We have been running across a few pre-spawn walleye in the outlet and inlet nets which have
provided some great opportunity to continue the upper Fox walleye movement study. We have
now implanted sonic tags in 7 adult males and 5 adult females near the inlet. We plan to sonic
tag a few more females at the inlet location. We also sonic tagged 5 adult males and 9 adult
females in the outlet location. Once the south shore nets are in we will also sonic tag some adults
from that location as well. We will also be sonic tagging fish in marsh areas throughout the upper
Fox River. Al sonic tagged fish are also marked with an orange loop tag near the dorsal fin that
reads, RESEARCH REWARD. Anglers that happen to catch a sonic tagged fish are asked to record
the tag number information and approximate length, take a picture with the fish and close up of
the both sides of loop tag showing the number, and report their catch. If the fish s released,
please leave the loop tag intact. If the fish is harvested, please contact the DNR, the intemal sonic
tags have a 3 year battery life and may be able to be reused. Anglers that report the catch or
harvest of a loop tagged fish and have proper confirmation (the physical loop tag or picture with
fish and verifiable loop tag number) will receive a $100 reward (reward expires Dec. 31, 2026). To
reporttags and catch information, anglers can email the information to
DNRWINNEBAGOSYSTEMTAGRETURNS @wisconsin.gov, call 920-303-5429, or mail to the
Oshkosh DNR office (625 East County Road Y, Oshkosh W1 54901)." ADAM NICKLE, WDNR
BIOLOGIST





